
Written Testimony - Agenda Item 430

Agenda
Item Name or Organization Position Comments Attachment Created

1
430 Cathedral Park

Properties LLC
Support As the owner of a property on N. Richmond Ave for 18 years, I fully support the

petition to create the N. Richmond Ave & N. Crawford St LID, I believe it will greatly
enhance the livability of the surrounding neighborhood.

No 05/26/24 10:31 AM

2 430 Steel Hammer
Properties LLC

Support This LID will provide much needed resources for development and public safety. Yes 05/27/24 8:05 AM

3 430 Wilson Development
Group

Support Letter in support. Yes 05/28/24 12:44 PM

4

430 St Johns Truck Oppose This proposed LID will place an undue burden on the existing businesses on N
Crawford St and Richmond Ave. The cost that they will be shouldered with will be
only for the benefit of developers. The costs should be borne by the developers
when they develop the property not by the businesses that will receive no benefit
from it.

No 05/28/24 9:04 PM
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May 28, 2024 
 
Mayor Ted Wheeler 
Commissioner Carmen Rubio 
Commissioner Dan Ryan 
Commissioner Rene Gonzalez 
Commissioner Mingus Mapps 
 
 
Please accept this letter as a statement in support for the creation and construction of a Local 
Improvement District (LID) in the Cathedral Park neighborhood along North Crawford street. 
 
I represent multiple ownership groups with assets within the proposed LID. I have run several 
design review and land use processes over the past 10 years on these and adjacent properties. 
A significant impediment to development in the area can be tied directly to the degraded state 
of public infrastructure, including but not limited to sewers, water supply, and transportation 
facilities. 
 
As you are well aware, degraded and abandoned infrastructure not only dissuades private 
investment, but attracts challenged populations, including campers, drug and prostitution rings, 
and other predatory elements in our city that reinforces the negative image that impairs capital 
investment here. 
 
A modest investment by the city, coupled with the commitment of owners in the proposed LID 
to revitalize the public infrastructure will have an immediate and positive effect on the entire 
neighborhood. The underutilized parcels in this area are ripe for redevelopment into all asset 
classes, but specifically much needed housing at all levels of affordability.  
 
The city has already identified the area should be up-zoned in the comp plan. Rebuilding the 
public infrastructure consistent with more intense land usage is a logical step for the city to 
take, and one that I and my partners fully support. 
 
Thank you for your consideration. 
 
Brian R Wilson 
Wilson Development Group 
Managing Member, Mainland Northwest LLC 
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